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Schaffhausen, April 2025 
 
 
 
Results of 2025 language level survey (Sprachstanderhebung) 
 
Dear Parents 
Dear Guardians 
 
Thank you for taking part in the language level survey (Sprachstanderhebung) at the 
beginning of the year. 
Our evaluation of the questionnaire is as follows: Your child’s current German language 
skills are not in line with their age. Language development is highly individual, and your 
child may still make great progress in the coming weeks and months. 
 
It is important that your child has more contact with the German language. We recommend 
registering your child with a daycare centre (Kindertagesstätte) or playgroup (Spielgruppe). 
Attending at least twice a week will give your child the ideal support and help them to have 
the best possible start in kindergarten (Kindergarten). 
We are enclosing a list of suitable daycare centres (Kindertagesstätte) and playgroups 
(Spielgruppe) together with our new brochure ‘Mehrsprachig aufwachsen’ (Growing up 
multilingual).  
 
We would like to invite you to our ‘Spielen und Lernen’ (Playing and learning) event from 
6.30 pm to 8.30 pm on 22 May 2025. Please see the enclosed flyer for more information 
on registration and the event schedule. 
 
Many thanks for your valuable assistance! 
 
Best regards 
  
 
 
Mirjam Vock 
Family Specialist 
Tel. +41 52 632 53 63 
mirjam.vock@stsh.ch  
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